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Dear Sir, Madam 
 
Please find my comments on the VoWHDC plan 2031 in the attached documents. I am commenting on the additional 200 houses which are being 
proposed for the land south of East Hanney. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for taking my comments into consideration. I trust that this proposal will now not proceed. Thank you very much. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Max Derrick 




